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Oscar Romero, Project Planner 
City of Chula Vista 
Development Services Department 
276 Fourth A venue 
Chula Vista, CA 91910 
oromero@chulavistaca.gov 

1939 Harrison Street, Ste. 150 

Oakland, CA 94612 

www. lozeaud ru ry.co m 
Amal ia@lozeaudrury.com 

Re: Withdrawal of Comments - Shinohara Business Center Project 

Dear Mr. Romero: 

On September 22, 2022 and February 27, 2023, Supporters Alliance for 
Environmental Responsibility ("SAFER") submitted comments to the City of Chula Vista 
("City") opposing the City's Mitigated Negative Declaration for the Shinohara Business 
Center Project ("Project") proposed by VWP-OP Shinohara Owner, LLC ("Developer"). 

SAFER is pleased to announce that they have reached an agreement with the 
Developer to address the issues raised in SAFER's comments. Pursuant to our agreement, 
the Developer has agreed to additional measures to address the issues raised in SAFER's 
comments. 

SAFER hereby withdraws its September 22, 2022 and February 27, 2023 
comments opposing the Project. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Amalia Bowley Fuentes 
LOZEAU DRURY LLP 
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